RECCOMMEDATION FROM THE FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION SUB-
COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON FRIDAY 12™ AUGUST 2022 AT THE
MUNICIPAL ASSEMBLY CONFERENCE HALL, KADE.

The F & A Sub-Committee at its sitting on Friday, 12" August 2022 at the Municipal Assembly
Conference Hall, made the following recommendations for consideration by the Executive
Committee of the Assembly:

I. Honorable Members suggested that the Heads of Zonal Council should be able to provide
revenue collectors to assist in the revenue mobilization in the municipality.

2. Management suggested that the Heads of Zonal Council should be able to bring out two
project plan so that 2% of the common fund will be used to finance those projects.

3. Chairman tasked MPO, MWE and PPO to provide a property valuator to properly valuate
the properties of the assembly.
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